
NOTICE OF CITIZEN PARTICIPATION 
 for 614 S. ASHLEY STREET, ANN ARBOR 

 

Postcards are sent to all property owners within 500 feet of the site to give notice that a 
project petition will be submitted to the City of Ann Arbor in the near future. This postcard 

is intended to invite you to contact the project design team so that you can learn, ask 
questions, or express concerns regarding the proposed project. 

Project Description:  Central Property Development, Inc. is proposing an addition to the 
second story of two hundred ninety square feet and a deck above a two car carport to 

accommodate a small residential owner’s apartment. The carport with above addition will 
be attached to the rear of the existing two story office building on site. 

You may discuss the application or express any concerns that you may have with Lanette 
Williams by email at: nettew5@gmail.com or phone: (734) 436-1350 



 
Central Property Development, Inc. 
614 S. Ashley Street 
Ann Arbor, Mi. 48103 

Place address label here


